
The winning  class is ...Gillygate
 Well Done!

Dear children,families, governors and friends of HRPA
The end of another busy year has arrived and what a busy term it has been! It has been filled with trips,
concerts and sporting events, including our annual sports day.  Thank you to all our parent/carer volunteers,
we couldn't have completed our visits and events without you. 
As we end our year, staff have been reflecting together on the successes and celebrations as a school. I'd like
to share and celebrate our school achievements with you. This month we received our KS2 SATs results from
the new national tests. As you will undoubtedly be aware from the media, the tests were very challenging. At
HRPA we are delighted with our results. We are proud of the achievements of our Year 6 children and know
that we send them on to their new high schools having some wonderful, memorable learning experiences, with
strong basic skills. We value many things here at Haxby Road, but not all are measurable-sporting, music,
linguistics and citizenship skills are embedded in our unique curriculum and celebrated widely, as you will see 
 from our newsletters, website and social media.  
Well done to our brilliant Raving Readers who have read over 100 times at home this year! We took a little trip
to Waterstones book shop to choose some new books on Thursday. It was a great way to share their love of
reading and celebrate their brilliant achievement!
Our school has been selected within Ebor to an 'Inclusive Hub'. As part of our hub work, we will be working with
Ebor schools to share our best practice and provide support. Our new ERP provision will open in September.
We now have classes across Haxby Road and Lakeside Primary Academy. 
This year, Mrs Martin started as our new Music Teacher across school and we would like to say thank you to her
for encouraging our musical talents. We believe music has a very important role in the life of the pupils and
school. It has the capacity to improve and enrich children's lives. Our children learn to appreciate music and
have many opportunities to listen to, compose, sing and perform. This year we have started our very own
orchestra. Many of our children from Key Stage 2 play musical instruments. We enjoy singing and will continue
to share our voices and instruments.
Finally, I wish all of our Haxby Road families all the very best for the summer holidays and look forward to
welcoming  you all back, relaxed and refreshed for what promises to be an enjoyable and productive year. 

Best Wishes Mrs Robinson












 
Jubbergate: 93.65%
Ousegate: 92.78%
Fishergate: 94.84%
Whip-Ma-
Whop-Ma-
Gate: 91.27%
Gillygate:  98.99%
Fossgate: 92.18% 
Micklegate:  90.00%
Stonegate: 96.97%
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School
Attendance

Our School Target is 97% National Figure 96%
This week our whole school attendance was: 93.16%

Learn, Grow and Aspire Together





                School Reports open Tuesday 5th September Tiny Steps and Nursery 8.30am

and Reception-Year 6 8.40am
Friends of Haxby Road: School Disco Thursday 28th September

EYFS & KS1 3.00-4.15
Key Stage 2 4.30-6.00

Friday 27th October Rainbow Raffle and Non-Uniform Day
Friday 1st December 2.00-4.00 Christmas Fair
Wednesday 13th December Christmas Grotto

Goodbye & Goodluck 
The Next Chapter...



The time has come, to say goodbye! As much

as we will miss each and every one of our
children, we know they are ready to spread

their wings and head off to their new schools. 
We are confident they will carry the skills they

have learnt here, and the values we have
instilled, onto this next chapter of their

education. We wish them all the very best for a
happy and successful future. 




A special message from year 6
Our Highlights



Throughout every student’s time in Year 6, they have made
amazing memories together. The best highlights throughout

this year have been SATs, residential, their Year 6 production,
Prom, and their leavers assembly,memories together.  

Everyone worked very hard when it came to SATs, and the
teachers and adults are very proud of them. I’m sure the

children were very proud of themselves when they saw their
scores. The students also really enjoyed their residential, many

of them said it was so much fun. Another thing that the
students worked hard on and said was so much fun, was the

Year 6 production: Into the Books. The whole school was lucky
enough to be able to watch their amazing performance. Every

student’s family and friends were so proud. 
As many teachers and adults can tell, emotions are running
very high in this class currently. I don’t think anyone wants

their time at Haxby Road to come to an end. All the teachers at
Haxby Road will really miss this class, I’m sure. Goodbye Year

6, we wish you the best of luck at secondary school!



Editor Isla Lightfoot 





I would like to send our best wishes to
Mrs Starr

as she goes off on maternity leave to
have her baby in August. Good Luck.



We would also like to wish Miss

Wilkinson all the best for her summer
wedding. We will welcome her back in

September as Mrs Unwin.
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